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Early finish to the school day 16th September 2021 

 

           10 Sep. 21 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following Mrs Warwick’s letter to you last week, I am writing to remind you that due to our Open Evening for 

prospective Year 7 students and their families, St Andrew the Apostle School students will be dismissed from school 

at 12.30pm on Thursday 16th September 2021. This is to enable staff to set up their classrooms and displays for the 

Open Evening, which starts at 6.00pm and concludes at 8.00pm. Students in receipt of free school meals will be able 

to collect their lunch before leaving school.  

 

Also, please note that Friday 17th September will be a normal school day, with students expected to arrive on time for 

an 8.30am start. 

 

The school will be contacting parents and carers of students who are supporting the school on the evening and I thank 

you in advance for supporting us with this. For parents and carers of students with siblings in Year 6, We look forward 

to seeing you on the Open Evening. 

 

Thank you for your continued support for St Andrew the Apostle School. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs C Hammond 

Assistant Headteacher  
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